


Similarly, LinkedIn hosts thousands of job postings for Huawei, a telecommunications company 
based in Shenzhen.  BIS added Huawei and many of its non-U.S. affiliates to the Entity List1 
effective May 16, 2019, on the basis of information that provided a reasonable basis to conclude 
that Huawei is engaged in activities that are contrary to U.S. national security or foreign policy 
interests and its non-U.S. affiliates pose a significant risk of involvement in activities contrary to 
the national security of the United States. Just last week, the FCC banned U.S. sales and imports 
of new Huawei and ZTE devices owing to national security concerns.2 
 
On February 4, 2022, Federal Communications Commission Chair Jessica Rosenworcel notified 
Congress3 that providers have initially requested approximately $5.6 billion from the Secure and 
Trusted Communications Networks Reimbursement Program to cover the costs of removing, 
replacing, and disposing of insecure equipment and services in U.S. networks. The Supply Chain 
Reimbursement Program will reimburse providers of advanced communications services for 
costs reasonably incurred for removing, replacing, and disposing of communications equipment 
and services produced or provided by Huawei Technologies Company and ZTE Corporation. 
LinkedIn also hosts dozens of job posting for ZTE Corporation. These companies have cost the 
U.S. taxpayer billions of dollars due to the grave threats they pose to American national security. 
 
LinkedIn is a company that prides itself on an established set of culture and values, and I applaud 
the innovation that you deliver in helping professionals connect with opportunities. However, the 
decision to elevate careers with companies I address in this letter cannot be overlooked. 
According to the LinkedIn website, you “operate collectively under a shared set of values that 
are driven by our vision to create economic opportunity for every member of the global 
workforce.” These values serve as the guideposts for decisions you make, and I hope you will 
make the right one here and remove job postings from nefarious actors on USG entity lists from 
your platform. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mike Gallagher 
Member of Congress 

 
1 84 FR 22961, Docket No. 190513445-9445-01 
2 News Release, “FCC Bans Authorizations for Devices That Pose National security Threat,” Nov. 25, 2022. 
3 News Release, Office of Chairwoman Rosenworcel, “Chairwoman Rosenworcel Notifies Congress Of Demand To 
Participate In The Secure And Trusted Communications Reimbursement Program,” February 4, 2022 
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